
Tim Carroll 

From: Assistant Exec Secretary [asstexecsec@chilmarkma.gov]
Sent: Friday, June 03, 2011 1:02 PM
To: 'tcarroll@chilmarkma.gov'
Subject: FW: Beach comm

6/6/2011

  
  

From: Pam Bunker [mailto:assessor@chilmarkma.gov]  
Sent: Friday, June 03, 2011 12:41 PM 
To: 'Dilly Deblase' 
Subject: Beach comm 
  
To the Board of Selectmen 
  
I am requesting to be re-appointed for a term as a member of the Beach Committee. I have helped the 
department to focus on being fiscally conservative without compromising quality and public safety, I plan 
to continue this focus. 
  
Thank you for your consideration 
  
  
Pam Bunker 
  
Please note, my email address has been recently changed.   Please update your address book to reflect my new email address: 
assessor@chilmarkma.gov 
  
Pam Bunker 
Assessor 
Town of Chilmark 
401 Middle Road, PO Box 119 
Chilmark, MA  02535-0119 
  
The Secretary of State's office has determined that most e-mails to and from municipal offices and officials are public records.  
Consequently, confidentiality should not be expected. 
  


